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Capitol Police Looking for Sexual Assault Suspect 

 

RICHMOND, VA – On February 14, 2016 at 2:50 pm the Division of Capitol Police responded to a call at the 

Science Museum of Virginia, 2500 West Broad Street, Richmond, VA, in which the victim was allegedly 

touched inappropriately by the individual in the photo. Witnesses indicate that the suspect is approximately 5’8-

5’10, 160 pounds, with olive complexion, between 20 and 30 years of age. If you have any questions or 

information, please contact Sgt. Tony Gulotta, Division of Capitol Police Investigations Section, at (804)786-

2505 or (804)786-2120.  
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